
 

 

Counting Down Until Push Start 
 
With just under a week until the Push Start Regional Final, South Gippsland FReeZA 

Committee is pleased to announce Melbourne alternative rock band One More Weekend will 

open the event. 

 

One More Weekend is about to drop a new album, begin a Victorian Tour and South Gippsland 

is lucky to have them confirmed as the headlining act. 

 

The Push Start Regional Final is shaping up to be a great event of free music and a chance to 

support Gippsland’s young musicians. 

 

Everyone is invited to come along, pick their favourite band and help start the career of the next 

generation of musical talent. 

 

The Push Start Gippsland Regional Final is on Saturday 22 October at Leongatha Memorial 

Hall from 1.00pm. All ages are welcome to attend and the event is free entry. 

 

This year Gippsland has four contenders for the title of Regional Winner, who will battle it out for 

a spot at the Push Start Final at Moomba Festival in Melbourne, 2017 and a chance to win 

further prizes. 

 

If you are a young person aged 14 – 25 and would like to be involved in creating new events for 

young people in South Gippsland please contact Council’s Community Strengthening Officer 

Sophie Dixon on 5662 9200 for more information about the South Gippsland FReeZA 

Committee.  
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